
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: 

Bob & Anne Tayman 

5944 Roland Smith Drive, Gloucester, VA  23061 

Cell—804.815.8831 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Bill Breeden and his church 

families:  Keith Belvin, Mark Boykin, Mike Crawford, 

David Crummett, Betty Jane Duncan, Jason Fitzgerald, Pearl Goude, 

Tom Hardy, Barbara Lewis, Martha Robbins, L..T. Wells, J.C. West, 

Stewart Wood, David Worth, Jr. 

May 14, 2023 

Membership 357  Sunday School Enroll.   95   

11:00 Worship 86 Sunday School Atten. 44 

General Receipts $       4,639.35 Van Replacement $        33.30 

Regular Offering $       4,432.61 Building Fund $      145.00 

Benevolence Fund $            20.00 Widows/Widowers 

Banquet 
$        28.44 

 May Tellers: Alice Smith & Lynn Walton 

 May Users: Leslie Belvin, Paul Greggs, 

 Buddy Hogge, Howard Warren 

  Today:            Next Week: 

Older Child:  D. Gandee & M. McNeil C. West & S. West 

Young Child:      Joyce Marshall R. Wells & M. Wagner 

Infant Nursery: TBD     TBD 

SS Nursery:  Howard Warren  Howard Warren 

Deacon:  Bill Breeden David Crummett 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 5/21/23—-5/27/23 

Anniversaries: 
 

5/23: Jeff & Theresa Svoboda 

5/27: Howard & Sharon Warren 

Birthdays:   
 

5/21:  Anson Belvin 

5/21: Lessie Ferber 

5/21: Madison Hutson 

5/22:  Lynn Walton 

5/24:  Della Belvin 

5/24: Denise Gandee 

5/26: Joyce Williams 

5/27: Keith Martin 
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NEW CHURCH WEBSITE ADDRESS: 
Gloucester Point Baptist Church’s new website address is: 

www.GPBC.church 
 

Exciting changes are being made—Check us out! 

Future Opportunities: 

       (5/28/23—6/3/23) 
 

5/28/23  9:45  am Sunday School 

       11:00 am Worship Service—AHG Color Guard 

    2:00  pm NO C.A.R.E. 

5/29/23  MEMORIAL DAY—Office Closed 

5/3123  5:30  pm Children & Youth Supper (Last one till fall) 

  6:00  pm Family Night Supper 

  6:00  pm Children’s Choir / Youth in Action 

  6:30  pm TeamKid 

  6:30  pm Adult Bible Study 

  7:30  pm Adult Choir Practice 

5/26/23  6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study  

This Week’s Opportunities:      
             (5/21/23—5/27/23) 
 

5/21/23  9:45  am Sunday School 

       11:00 am Worship Service 

   12:00 pm Church Counsel Meeting 

    2:00  pm C.A.R.E.—During Picnic 

    4:30  pm Church Picnic 

    5:30  p.m. Devotionals 

    6:00  p.m. Meal 

5/24/23  5:30  pm Children & Youth Supper 

       Children & Youth Scavenger Hunt  

  6:00  pm Children’s Choir / Youth in Action 

  6:30  pm TeamKid 

  6:30  pm Adult Bible Study 

  7:30  pm Adult Choir Practice 

5/26/23  6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study  
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GPBC WMU ANNOUNCES THE ANNUAL 

PBA ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS EMPHASIS 2023 

 

“The Kissinger Fund” - GPBC Goal $800.00 

 

Week of Prayer for PBA Associational Missions  

May 21st – 28th  

 

Each year we set aside a week in May to ask our churches to 

pray for the work of the Peninsula Baptist Association. 

Our Mission Statement is: A Network of Churches, connecting 

and equipping churches for Kingdom ministry. 

We particularly ask that you pray for our staff: 

 

Chuck Harrison (Director) – as he resources our churches to  

          fulfill their visions. 
 
Mike Haywood (Summer Ministry and Senior Adults Director)  

      – as he leads our summer team. 
 
Jim Moynihan (Church and Community Ministry Director)  

– as he guides our churches to connect 

 with the people in their communities. 
 
Mike Mines (Administrator) – as he continues to oversee our  

          facilities and activities. 
 
Rose Chang (Bookkeeper) – as she continues to steward the  

     financial resources of the PBA. 

 

We hope to use funds from the offering to help churches begin 

new initiatives to reach into their communities. We also want to 

encourage the planting of new churches that are focused on 

reaching their immediate communities. By providing small 

grants to new churches we may help them fulfill the mission God 

has given them. 

Envelopes for your offering will be provided in the May 21, 2023 

Bulletin.  Make sure to document your GPBC  

Giving Envelope # on the outside of the envelope. 
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*  *  *  *   

*  *  *  *   

 

WMU—2023 Missions Outreach 

 

Books for Children of 

Standing Rock Reservation 
 

This is the last year WMUV will have an organized 

mission trip to the reservation.  The WMU will be  

participating in collecting NON-FICTION books 

(nothing about Indians) to be shared with children 

Pre-K—Middle School. 

 

Deadline will be June 18. 

 You can place your books in a box 

under the WMU table. 

They prefer the books be new. 

Gently used, no writing, no torn pages 

are acceptable. 

  Any questions:  Theresa Svoboda 804-413-2220  
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PLAN TO ATTEND 

“Community Profile 
Study Presentation” 

Wednesday, June 7th 

*  Meal—6p 

 *  Presentation—following meal 

The Search Committee initiated a Community Profile Study 

to help Gloucester Point Baptist Church better understand the 

community that we are a part of and 

 how to better serve our community. 

The findings of this study will be presented to our 

congregation at this presentation. 

We encourage all to attend! 

 

Meal sign-up sheet will be in the Narthex 
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